Respected Sir,

Firstly sincere apologies for the late reply.

We thank you from the core our heart for your generous and timely support.

We have received several donations. You will understand that collectively we need to get all transaction details from the bank and hope to get it once the situation normalizes.
We have been procuring, distributing PPEs, Masks, Face shields etc to doctors all over the state as per demand and other logistic feasibility.

You will be happy to know that we have been able to reach out to doctors as far as Alipurdoar, Darjeeling, Burnpur, Bankura apart from the city and suburbs. With assistance from all of you, we will

continue to do such activities to the best of our ability.

We thank you once again and request you to let us know if we could be of any help to you and your team.

Thanks and regards,
Dr. Arjun Dasgupta
President, WBDF

Dr. Koushik Chaki
Secretary, WBDF



